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PARISH  

NEWSLETTER 

TWENTY NINTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR —16th/17th OCTOBER 2021 

MASS TIMES, SERVICES AND INTENTIONS FOR THE COMING WEEK 

 

 

Saturday—vigil of the twenty ninth Sunday of 

the year  

16th 5.00pm Our Lady’s Teresa & Eugene Kostelecki RIP 

Sunday - twenty ninth Sunday of the year  

 

17th 

 

9.30am 

11.00am 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

Intentions of Ben D’Mello 

Ann Balfe RIP 

Monday -  St Luke, Evangelist (Feast) 18th  Private  

Tuesday  -  (feria)  19th 9.30am Our lady’s Thanksgiving 

Wednesday - (feria) 20th 12.00pm Holy cross Intentions of Small McCann,  Lily, Patricia, 

Michael & Christopher 

Thursday  - (feria) 21st 9.30am  Our lady’s Geoff Scholes RIP 

Friday -  (feria) 22nd 12 Noon Holy cross  

Saturday— (feria) 23rd  Private  

Saturday - vigil of the thirtieth  sunday of the 

year  

23rd 5.00pm Our Lady’s Intentions of Mary Butler 

Sunday – thirtieth sunday of the year  

World Mission Sunday 

24th 9.30am  

11.00am 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

People of the Parish 

Patrick Doyle RIP 

Schools serving our Parish: 
Primary Schools: 

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell  
Head Teacher — Mrs. Celine Toner 

0115 9150500 
St Margaret Clitherow, Bestwood 

Head Teacher — Miss Christine Reilly  
0115 9150296 

Holy Cross , Hucknall 
Head Teacher—Mrs. Tammie McNamara  

0115 9534577 
Secondary Schools: 
Trinity School, Aspley 

Head Teacher — Mr. Matthew Shenton  
0115 9296251 

Christ The King, Arnold 
Head Teacher — Mr. Carlo Cuomo 

0115 9556262 

HERE: NOW: US: GREATER NOTTINGHAM 
After 18 months of social distancing, join fellow Catholics in 
greater Nottingham for a day to help our parishes grow as 

confident, outward-looking missionary communities.   
Saturday 30 October 2021 at Our Lady & St Patrick’s, The 

Meadows, 10.00 a.m. – 4.00 p.m. 
 

NOVEMBER NOVENA MASSES 
As the month of November is fast approaching and we need 

to plan the Novena Masses for our beloved dead. Please 
place the names of your loved ones, who you would like to 

be remembered, in a November Dead List envelope, 
available from the back of church.  Names will then be placed 
on the altar and will be remembered in the Mass intentions 

during the month. 

MISSIO - RED BOXES 
If you have a red Missio box at home, please would you bring 
it to church for counting.  Please would you hand it in at the 
sacristy of the church where you usually attend either Holy 

Cross or Our Lady’s. Thank you. 

 
HOLY CROSS BIBLE STUDY GROUP 

Meetings for the group will continue next Tuesday 
19th October 2021 at 7pm in the Meeting Room. 

 
FAITH IN FAMILIES 

Thanks to those who were able to bring their boxes for 
emptying. I have left your boxes on the window ledge in the 
Church porch.  I have now banked the money for this period 

£195.59.  Thank you 
 

BAPTISM CLASSES 
The next baptism class will now take place in the New Year 

and will be advertised in the Bulletin and on our website 
nearer the time. 

 
 STATEMENT ON MARRIAGE 

A copy of the statement of marriage is available on our 
website and there is a copy displayed at the back of church.  

A copy has also been emailed to all parishioners who are 
registered on our database.  

 
AU REVOIR TO FR ERIC 

Dear friends, It is with great sadness that Fr Eric's stay with 
us comes to an end next weekend. He became part of our 

Parish Community very quickly.  For me Fr Eric has been a gift 
from God while I have struggled with my health. He has 

made himself available for the pastoral needs of the parish, 
his gifts of cooking and caring have been deeply appreciated. 

I am sure you will want to express your thanks and good 
wishes to him. There will be a member of the Parish at the 
end of Holy Mass with a basket if you would like to show 

your appreciation. I am sure we will see Fr Eric again and on 
his next visit I hope to be looking after him! 

 
BAPTISM CONGRATULATIONS 

We would like to welcome into the Christian 
Community through the Sacrament of 

Baptism; Jonah Wadsley. We congratulate his 
Parents, Godparents and Family. 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR  
The Repose of the soul of Josephine (Josie) Disney RIP who passed 

away recently.  We pray especially for her daughter Michelle and son 
Brent and all her family and friends at this difficult time.  Josephine’s 
funeral details are as follows: Reception into church on Sunday 24th 
October at 5.30pm and her Requiem Mass will be on Monday 25th 

October at 9.30am followed by burial at Redhill Cemetery. 
 

OPENING OF WORLD WIDE SYNODAL 2021-2023  
 Pope Francis launches the world-wide Synodal 
process in Saint Peter’s Rome on Sunday 17th 
October. Pope Francis is calling the Church to 

rediscover its deeply synodal nature, which will 
involve a process of humbly discerning 

together, how God is calling us to be Church, in 
the third millennium. Please pray for the 

guidance and inspiration of God’s Holy Spirit throughout this process.  
THIS SUNDAY, at 4pm, you are invited to gather in Our Lady’s Church 

for Adoration to begin our Synod process. We would like 
participation from all our different communities and if you are 

available to attend please let Fr Eric/Fr Simon know after Mass.  This 
is an opportunity for us as a Parish to gather in prayer to start this 

process.  Communion ~ Participation ~ Mission 
 

LGBT+ MASS 
On 23rd October at 1pm Bishop Patrick will celebrate Mass for the 

LGBT+ community at Corpus Christi Church—Cleethorpes.  For 
further info please see poster at back of church or visit website. 

 
THE MIND TO BE MERCIFUL CAFÉ 

The Mind to be Merciful café is now open on Thursday mornings 
from 10am in the Parish hall.  Next Thursday 21st October there will 
be a free bacon buttie for everyone along with a cup of tea/coffee 

and a friendly place to come and chat. 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
Please note their will be a meeting in Our Lady’s parish hall this 

Wednesday 20th October at 7.00pm for all EM’s of Holy Cross and 
Our Lady’s.  Can all EM’s please try and attend.   

Also please note that the dates for Renewal for Extra-ordinary 
Ministers of Communion will be as follows: 

Our Lady’s— This Sat 16th 5pm Mass Sun 17th October 11am Mass 
and at Holy Cross on Sunday 24th October at 9.30am Mass.  

 
WORLD MISSION SUNDAY 2ND COLLECTION 

This year, World Mission Sunday falls on Sunday 24th October. On 
this day the whole Church unites in prayer for its missionary activity, 
and in collecting funds to support Catholic communities across the 

world living in situations of poverty and privation. The theme chosen 
by the Holy Father is; ‘We cannot but speak about what we have 

seen and heard’ (Acts 4:20). In his message for World Mission 
Sunday, Pope Francis says: ‘Once we experience the power of God’s 
love we cannot help but proclaim and share what we have seen and 
heard. Jesus’ relationship with his disciples and his humanity shows 
us the extent to which God loves our humanity and makes his own 
our joys and sufferings, our hopes and our concerns.’ All donations 

go to the Universal Solidarity Fund in order to meet the spiritual and 
material needs of peoples and young Churches throughout the 

world, for the salvation of all. Thank you for your ongoing support of 
Missio through prayer and charity. Please do all you can to celebrate 

this day in solidarity with the whole Church.  

THE PARISHES OF  
HOLY CROSS AND OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL SUCCOUR 

SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF BESTWOOD, BULWELL AND HUCKNALL. 

Contact Details:  

Parish Priest:   Fr. John Martin   Tel: 0115 9278403        

   The Presbytery   Mobile (FOR EMERGENCY ONLY): 

   Brooklyn Road,  Bulwell,   07714 460526 

   Nottingham NG6 9ES   

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs Maria Cummins 

  Mrs Breege Chapman  Tel: 0115 9278403 

   Tuesday—Thursday 9am to 1pm 

Parish Email:  holycrosshucknallandourladysbulwell@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Website:                               www.bulwell-and-bestwood-catholic-churches.org.uk 

   http://www.holycrosshucknall.org.uk  

Facebook:  https://facebook.com/bulwellandbestwood 

Parish Deacon:   Rev. Martyn Swaby   Tel: 0115 9770252 

Retired Priest:  Canon Anthony Dolan       

Hall Booking:  ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com  

Office Hours:  The office is open from Tuesday to Thursday, 9am to 1pm.   

OUR LADY’S CHURCH CLEANING FOR OCTOBER (TEAM B) 

Stefan, John, Eric & Madeline  

OUR LADY’S CHURCH—READERS  

Saturday 23rd October — Renata Towlson 
Sunday 24th October— John Makanga 

 
 OUR LADY’S CHURCH—WELCOMERS 

Saturday 23rd October—Chris Burrows & Teresa Doherty 
Sunday 24th October—Tom & Monica Kiernan 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH CLEANING  

 24th October—Fiola Onuoha & Fatima Smith 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—READER 
Sunday 24th October —P Glover 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.holycrosshucknall.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cc75de0fd6fb8421ee56908d8cc430783%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637483935539508566%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLC
mailto:ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com

